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Subconcession of 
Port Services

The Grantor, the State of Cabo Verde, intends, through the 
Concessionaire, ENAPOR, S.A., to sub-concession port services in 
all 9 of the country's Ports, by means of an International Tender 
Limited by Prior Qualification.

As the tender documents to be launched for this purpose are 
being prepared, the government has decided to hold a public 
consultation prior to the launch of the pre-contractual procedure, 
with a view to interacting with Cabo Verde residents and the 
diaspora, development partners, companies, experts, potential 
stakeholders and any citizen of the world, in order to gather com-
ments and contributions on the port services sub-concession 
process.

The public consultation runs from March 11 to April 10, 2024, until 
12 noon (local time), as shown in the "Public Consultation" menu 
at www.subconcession.enapor.cv

The results of the public consultation may allow the government 
to make any adjustments to the port services sub-concession 
strategy and to increase the transparency of the process.

The State of Cape Verde counts on your participation and contri-
bution to transparency, the success of the sub-concession and the 
development of Cabo Verde.

To access
more information:

INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE 
IN THE PUBLIC CONSULTATION


